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NIH is updating the Grant Application Forms that will be used to submit proposals to NIH effective for proposals due on or after January 25. The new forms “FORMS-G” will be available in Cayuse closer to the date and, as in previous FORMS updates, we will be able to transform proposals from FORMS-F to FORMS-G in Cayuse.
PLEASE NOTE: NIH is changing the requirements for who must have an eRA commons user ID in this update.  In FORMS-G all key personnel must have an eRA Commons user ID at the time of submission, or the submission will be automatically rejected by the portal. 

Tips for successful submissions under FORMS G
· If you notice a Key Person does not have an eRA user name in Cayuse please alert your OSPA Pre-Award Administrator so we can get this added to their profile.   
· If you have an eRA Commons account you can look up the user ID of any registered user.  
· Work with collaborators early to ensure they are registered in eRA Commons, especially non-university collaborators to avoid having to leave someone off of Key Personnel who does not have an eRA User ID. 

